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OFFICIAL 

Yorktown Road and Adams Road 

Roundabout  
Site investigation night works  
 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is working to improve safety and 

reduce waiting times for motorists turning right out of Adams Road onto Yorktown Road. This forms 

part of the State Government's election commitment to upgrade, or investigate potential upgrades, in 

the northern suburbs to improve safety, access and make travel easier for all users. 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to provide feedback on the proposed concept design for the 

Yorktown Road and Adams Road Roundabout. This feedback will help inform the final design which will be 

released in the coming months.  

Further site investigations and survey works are now required to develop a further understanding of the 

existing road conditions. This will also help to inform the final design.  

What to expect  

To minimise impacts to road users these investigation works will be undertaken at night between 8pm and 

5am, on Thursday, 19 October and Friday 20 October 2023 (weather permitting).  

To safely undertake these works speed and lane restrictions will be in place on Yorktown Road and Adams 

Road. Please follow the directions of on-site traffic controllers and observe traffic signage when travelling 

through the area. Outside of work hours, speed and lane restrictions will be removed. 

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling throughout the area. For safety reasons 

there may be some restricted access. When required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists 

to alternative access and/or detours. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community.  

Access to properties will be maintained and every effort will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding roads 

and properties.  

Further information  

For more information on the project, or to register for project updates, please call 1300 794 880, email 

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/northroadupgrades  

Kind regards, 

Yorktown Road and Adams Road Roundabout Project Engagement Team  
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